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THREATS ON SNAP CHAT FOUND TO ORIGINATE FROM FLORIDA - SCHOOL 
DISTRICT STUDENTS ARE SAFE 

Del Rio, Texas – The SFDRCISD Police Department, Del Rio Police Department, and the Val 

Verde County Sheriff’s Department have received multiple reports of a threat to shoot up schools. 

Through their investigation, they have determined that the posting being circulated amongst local 

middle school and high school students on the Snap Chat social media platform is the exact same 

message that was being shared in the state of Florida. Investigators in Florida have since ruled 

the message as a hoax.  

 

“The investigation identified that the posting was originated in Florida has since been identified as 

non-credible by officials in that state. We want to reassure everyone that there is no credible threat 

to the students in our district”, explained SFDRCISD Police Chief Faz. District and local police will 

remain vigilant throughout the school day on Friday.   

 

We would like to thank our parents and community for reporting these incidences as they are 

extremely important to us. We will continue to remain vigilant and address any and all issues as 

they arise. 

 

Together, We Are Better! 
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